Valentine, Velvet, EMNRD

From: Judy Traeger <judyetraeger@gmail.com>

Sent: Saturday, January 2, 2021 1:32 PM

To: Davidson, Florene, EMNRD

Cc: Camilla Feibelman; Joan Brown,osf

Subject: [EXT] Request to speak at Oil Conservation Commission Hearings
Hi,

| would like permission to make a public comment at the Qil Conservation Commission's hearing on the proposed rule to
reduce methane waste.

Do you have any times available in the afternoons of Jan. 6 or 7 or Jan. 13 through 15?

My name is Judy Traeger.

My email is judyetraeger@gmail.com

Cell phone is (505) 974-1248.

I'm affiliated with NM Interfaith Power & Light

Thank you,

Judy



